
Welcome! 

 
 

We are again excited to have the opportunity to help you, the bowler, enjoy 

the wonderful sport of bowling in the Northwest Georgia USBC 
 

We continue to support bowlers in every way possible. The Northwest Georgia 

USBC awards program is state-of-the-art and continues to recognize superior 

achievements. We are working to grow our youth programs that provide 

structure and development for the young people in our area helping them to 

take advantage of the many educational and scholarship opportunities 

available through bowling! 
 

We host several local tournaments to foster competition and comradery.  This 

season we will also be hosting State Tournaments this year. We continue 

to provide assistance for rules and organization of leagues and tournaments. 
 

Browse our website, our Facebook page and resources that we offer, we 

welcome your feedback! 
 

If you've not bowled in a while, welcome back! if you are a returning bowler, 

bring a friend, join a certified league, and have fun! Experience the many 

wonderful aspects of our sport! 

 
 

Suzanne L. Hatfield 

President 

Northwest Georgia USBC  
 


